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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 10:36 AM
To: 'Gwen Santos'
Subject: RE: Well Completion Report Release Agreement
Attachments: RO362 well release 2012-05-08.pdf

Hi Gwen. 
 
Attached is the signed form.  This gets submitted with your request; we don’t send them directly to DWR. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
 

From: Gwen Santos [mailto:gsantos@accenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 10:13 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Well Completion Report Release Agreement 
 
Hi Jerry,  
 
Attached is the signed Release Agreement for the 2900 Ladd Avenue site in Livermore, CA.  
 
If you could submit this to the Department of Water Resources and provide a copy to me that would be great. I 
will be submitting a formal letter request for records to Cal Water. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gwen Santos 
Project Scientist 
ACC Environmental Consultants Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive, Ste. 100 
Oakland, CA 94621 
gsantos@accenv.com 
O: (510) 638-8400 x118 
F: (510) 638-8404 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 


